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A PLACE FOR FRIENDS & NEIGHBORS TO GATHER  IN THIS ISSUE 

 

We are in DANGER of 

losing this great community 

Hall due to lack of 

Volunteers!!!! 

 

We will have no choice but 

to close the Hall come 

January AGM if we cannot 

find volunteers to help 

operate the hall, help with 

Bingos etc. 

 

Positions that need to be   

filled is President,      

Treasurer,  

Hall Booker, 

Secretary and Directors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New members are welcome 

at any time.          

Membership is $5/yr per 

family and provides 

discounts on hall rentals, 

volunteer opportunities and 

member appreciation party. 

 

For more information about 

our hall and suggestions for 

other events you would like 

to see, please contact any of 

our board members or attend 

one of our monthly board 

meetings.  
 

 

 

Holborn Hall Meeting  

Tuesday June 15 at 8pm 

 

Find out what is happening at your local 
community hall. Get involved, we have 
board positions open and other volunteer 
opportunities too. Bring your questions, 
concerns and suggestions. 

CONTACT US 

780-222-1756 or email 
news@holbornhall.com 

www.holbornhall.com 

 

 

 

Holborn Hall 

mailto:news@holbornhall.com
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September TBA 

Special Town Hall Meeting 

@Holborn Hall  

 

Discuss the future of Holborn 

Hall and potential closure of 

the Community Hall. 

Everyone is welcome to 

attend. Bring your ideas, 

suggestions and concerns to 

the board of directors of this 

Non Profit Society. We need 

your help! 

 

 

 

 

Fall Market/ Garage Sale 

@Holborn Hall   

 

Community interest was high 

to have a Fall Market. 

Anyone interested please 

contact Christy 780-222-1756 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Family Bingo (Cash & Bratwurst)    
September 12 @ Holborn Hall 
 First game starts at 7:30pm. 
Regular bingo cards are $3 for a strip of 
3, $6 for a strip of 6, $9 for a strip of 9. 
Bonanza Cards $1 per bonanza strip. 3 
cards on a strip.Concession Available. 
Late lunch provided 

 

Mother’s Day Craft & Tea Party 
May 1 was a great success! 
 

 

Thank You to everyone who came 
out to our Spring Market & Garage 
Sale.  
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First game starts at 7:30pm. 
Regular bingo cards are $3 for a strip of 3, $6 
for a strip of 6, $9 for a strip of 9. 
Bonanza Cards $1 per bonanza strip. (Adults 
Only) 

3 cards on a strip. 
Bingo Dabbers will be available for purchase ( $1.50 each) 
 
Concession Available. Coffee & Hot Chocolate, Chips, Chocolate bars etc. 
Late lunch provided FREE of charge. 

Date                         Event                                                       Work Group 

12-Sept-15                Bingo (Cash and Bratwurst)               East Group 

03-Oct-15                  Bingo (Ham and Turkey)                    Middle Group 

07-Nov-15                 Bingo (Cash and Pork Loin)               West Group 

05-Dec-15                  Bingo (Ham and Turkey)                    East Group 

??-Jan-16                *Annual General  Meeting*   7:30 pm Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bingo Schedule 2015 
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Do you have old tires lying around? 

 

Local 4H Club is having its annual  

Tire Recycling Fundraiser this September 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For More Info 

on where to drop off tires now  

or for pickup 

Please Call Susan   780-963-3249 
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The Holborn Community Hall Association needs YOU. Get involved in a great community.  

 

We need the support of the community otherwise will have to CLOSE the HALL at the end of this 

year. 

 

 Keep this community hall operational and keep the doors open 

 Show interest in and to support the many events at the hall that enriches and 

builds our Community. 

 

 Volunteer and become involved as little or as much as you are able. 

 
What does this mean for you?  It is an opportunity to get to know your neighbors and learn from 

one another, make contacts and build a stronger community. Make it relevant. 

 

Our Community Association is here for YOU. 

 
What kinds of programs, events and workshops would you like to see offered at the Hall? 

 

We have a number of vacancies on our board that need to be filled: 

 

 President, Treasurer, Hall Booker 

 Directors ( voting members who attend monthly meetings (max 11 meetings per 

year) that can vote on hall decisions during board meetings and who may have 

specific duties or choose to help out where they can throughout the year. 

 
If you believe that your community hall is an important part of your neighborhood, please call, 

email for more information and or join us at monthly Hall Meetings. 

 

  Thank you for your time and interest in the future of your community. 

 

For more information regarding Holborn Hall 

 

Contact: Christy 780-222-1756  

 

 bookings@holbornhall.com  

www.holbornhall.com   

www.facebook.com/holbornhall 

 

 

mailto:bookings@holbornhall.com
http://www.holbornhall.com/
http://www.facebook.com/holbornhall
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Volunteers 
Holborn Hall is in need of some major TLC. We are looking for anyone in the 

community that would like to help us with a few projects.  

Any skill level welcome, but if you are an expert in a certain area such as Painting, 

maintenance/ handy person we especially need you. 

Hall Projects: 

 the skirting around the building needs to be replaced with pressure treated 

boards 

 Stripping and Painting all exterior doors 

 Horseshoe Pits need to be dug out and more sand added 

 Building of large 4’X8’ Community Bulletin Board out by the road. 

 Small Handy person jobs inside the hall. Considering hiring someone for this 

position as a long term maintenance person. 

 

If you can help with any of these projects please let us know. 

Call  780-222-1756,   news@holbornhall.com 

 

mailto:news@holbornhall.com

